
 
 
 
 
 
 

RUSD and RTPA Reach Agreement 

 
 

January 12, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Rocklin Unified School District Staff and Families, 
 
The Rocklin Unified School District is pleased to announce we have reached a tentative 
contract agreement with the Rocklin Teachers Professional Association for the 2018-

2019 and 2019-2020 school years. 

 
We are all relieved to have reached an agreement that is both supportive of our staff 
and our students. While we acknowledge negotiations can be difficult, we are all looking 

forward to working together, with a collaborative and united approach.   

 
We remain committed to our students and their learning, our staff and their professional 

growth, our families and their well-being, and our community and its prosperity. 

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Roger Stock                                                                        

RUSD Superintendent                       

 


